
Visit to Poppy class on 17th October 2017 

 

Dear Poppy class 

Thank you very much for letting me come and meet you all on Tuesday morning. It 

was my first visit as a governor to your school. I enjoyed talking to you about what a 

governor does, but what was very interesting was answering your questions. You 

had given it some thought before I came and were well-prepared. It was good to see 

you making notes in your notebooks, you all looked very confident. 

One thought I took away with me was how beautifully behaved and polite you are. 

Well done, Poppy class. I look forward to my next visit soon. 

Thank you for a lovely visit, 

Mrs Tatler (Stanford Laceby School Governor) 

 


